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Strathfield Rotary Bulletin 25 October, 2022       District 9675 

President Andrew’s Announcements   

To-night, Tuesday 25 October, 2022 is the Police Officer of the Year Awards.  

Welcome to the members of the Auburn and Burwood Local Area Commands.  

 

Tuesday 18 October, 2022 was the Western Harbour combined meeting held at 

the Granville Diggers Club. Clubs included Breakfast Point, Burwood, Concord, Five 

Dock, Granville, Iron Cove and Strathfield. It was an opportunity to meet with the 

District Governor Dr. Janice Hall. Quite a few Strathfield Rotarians were able 

to attend the meeting. Strathfield Club President Andrew Aravanis will update 

members on the latest District news shortly.  

 

 

Strathfield Club President Andrew Aravanis, Mary Ghribian, President of Granville 

Rotary Club, District Governor Janice Hall, President of Concord Club Allan Petersen 

and Past President of Burwood Club John Mansour. 

 

Photographs appearing in the Bulletin each week have been taken and supplied           

by Strathfield Club Secretary Steven Argyris. 
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John Mansour, Past President,         Andrew Aravanis, President, 

Burwood Rotary Club                                      Strathfield Rotary Club 

 

 

Allan Petersen, President, Concord Rotary Club. 
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David Mutoro, Past President of Balmain and Kings Cross Rotary Clubs                            

 Assistant Governor, Western Harbour Rotary Clubs. 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Usha Garg, Past President, Strathfield Rotary Club  

Assistant Governor, Sydney North West Rotary Clubs 

with Strathfield Rotarian Paula Nicholas. 
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Satnam Singh with District Governor Janice Hall. 

 

David Mutoro, Andrew Aravanis, Mary Ghribian, Janice Hall, Allan Petersen and 

John Mansour. 
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